
 
 
 
 

 

         
 
 
 
 

Dear Family Caregiver, 
 
Over the past several months, Family Caregiver Alliance was able to provide 
caregiver support services to you with funding from our contract with the local 
Area Agency on Aging. We hope these services have provided support for you as 
a caregiver and helped you access needed resources.  
  
FCA services are funded through a combination of contracts with the counties 
and state of California, private foundations and donors, and individual 
contributions. If you are able to contribute $5, $15, $25, $50, or more, FCA will 
make sure your voluntary, confidential contribution is used exclusively for direct 
services to local families.  
 
For your convenience, you may also contribute online through our website 
www.caregiver.org or directly at:  https://caregiver.networkforgood.com/.   
 
Contributions are voluntary and no eligible person will be denied any services for 
not being able to contribute. 
 
FCA has provided services to family caregivers for over 40 years and the support 
from you and our funders helps us meet the growing needs of caregivers and 
extend our reach.  
 
With appreciation, 

  

  
  
 Christina Irving, LCSW 
 Client Services Director 

http://www.caregiver.org/
https://caregiver.networkforgood.com/

